UNIVERSITY OF CINCINNAT!

DESTVDIS

EN CMVII *



fundació FERRAN SUNYER I BALAGUE

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS

July 9 1963

Dear Professor Sunyer,

I wonder if you would be interested in the enclosed thesis by my student Harold Muschenheim .

I should be pleased to have your opinion on the possibility of publishing some part of the thesis in Collectanea. I think it ought to be published under the joint names of Muschenheim and myself.

I have continued to be in poor health and have not attended any meetings for a long time. I hope someone will invite you over here but am unfortunately out of touch with politics of this nature.

We have near here Father James Alonzo formerly of B_a rcelona. He is to teach next year at Villa Madonna College and has been studying for a Ph.D at University of Cincinnati.

Best wishes

Yours Sincerely

(A.J. Macintyre)